
 
  
 
 

 

M E M O R A N D U M 

DATE:  April 11, 2017 

TO:  South Central Workforce Council  

FROM:  David Gonzales, Program Manager 

SUBJECT:  New Dislocated Worker Rapid Response Funds 

  

The South Central Workforce Council is eligible to receive $147,296 in Rapid Response Dislocated worker funding, 
which is part of $1.7 million being released to WDC’s. The purpose for this funding is to increase the number of 
dislocated workers who receive services and find jobs.  

South Central is proposing to increase dislocated worker enrollments by 15 and place 12 of these workers in jobs above its 
program year 2016 targets and to allocate funds as outlined below.  

   

Proposed Participant Targets 

 PY16 Targets Rapid Response $ TOTAL 

Dislocated Worker Enrollments 259 15 274 

Dislocated Worker Job Placements 124 12 136 

 

 

Proposed Allocation 

WDC Administrative Funds $14,729 

People for People program Funds $132,567 

Total Rapid Response Funds $147,296 

 

South Central’s dislocated worker service provider, People for People shall carryout services with the proposed 
allocations of funds. 

 

Recommendation:  Staff requests Board approval for the additional dislocated worker participant targets and the allocation 
of funds outlined. 


